
ITEM NO.15 

 

Decision from the Forward Plan Select Committee meeting, 20th 

August 2008 

 

Members agreed the following recommendation in respect of the Domestic Vehicle 

Footway Crossover Policy, to be considered by the Executive at the meeting on 9th 

September 2008. 

 

RESOLVED:- 
 
that the Select Committee is concerned about the ability to provide the necessary 
enforcement for the Domestic Vehicle Footway Crossover Policy in view of the 
resources available and requests that the Executive carefully considers how such 
enforcement will be undertaken. 
 
 

 

 


